Gavit, Kyle

From: Pena, Patrick <Patrick.Pena@dps.texas.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 11:51 AM

To: Cadwell, Amy

Subject: McLennan County Commissioner Jones
Amy,

There have been a couple anonymous phone calls to my office from McLennan County citizens expressing their concerns
with Commissioner Jones. The rumor “around town” is Jones’ attorneys are going to get him off on a Misdemeanor, and
Jones still feels like he did nothing wrong. The citizens feel like “politics” won again as Jones will go unpunished or the
offense will be lessened. The callers are also upset about Jones intentionally swearing into office and signing certain
forms.

| will see you Tuesday.
Thank you!

Patrick Pefa

Texas Rangers, Company “F”
102 Texas Ranger Trail
Waco, Texas 76706
254.754.2303 - Office

CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION
"This communication may be confidential and/or privileged pursuant to relevant law, including Government Code Sections 552.101, 552.103,
552.107, 552.108, and 552.111, and should not be disclosed without the express authorization of the Texas Department of Public Safety, Texas
Ranger Division."
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